Holland Conservation Commission Holland, MA
Minutes of meeting held on December 11, 2001

Meeting opened at 718 P.M.

Present were Mary vandenBerg, Helen Kreiger, James Wettlaufer and Brad Noble.
Absent were Howard Fife, Marguerite Choquette and Daniel Wrona.

Minutes of meeting ort December 4 read and approved. Signed by Mary.

The FY 2003 Conservation Budget was reviewed and approved with no increases over
FY 2002.

Letter received from Jalbert Engineering, Inc. dated 12/10/01 indicating that the Tight
Tank Installation at 26 Brandon Street will begin on 12/12/01 and is expected to take two
weeks. This was approved by the DEP under a WPA Emergency Certification Form dated
12/3/01 signed by Steven Haiteman, Deputy Regional Director, WERO, Bureau of
Resource Protection.

Brad reported on a message from Glenn Krevosky indicating that he had calls in to Jim
McKenna and David Foulis regarding conformation of Standards on both Sichol projects.
Requested a continuance. Brad to call Glen and tell him that the Public Hearing was
closed on December 4, 2001.

Jim reported on the status of the Leno Road project re: easement for drain. The
Selectmen have been in touch with Mr. Raymond Blanchette, representing Mrs.
Bradway, indicating what they suggest after a site visitation was made by Jim, Brad and
Bryan Johnsen.

Brad reminded the Commission of the meeting with Representative Hillman and Michael
Gorski, Regional Director of the Western Region of the DEP on 12/13/01.

Procedure Sheet #01-0422 issued to John Simonson, 145 Mashapaug Road, Map R-26,
Lot B-2, to re-roof, new siding and windows, remove existing porch and build a larger
one. Trailer dump truck to be on site and material delivered to Wilb&ham Recycling.

All approved and signed by Mary.

Motion to adjourn made by Helen, seconded by Jim Meeting closed at 8:50.
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